NATIONAL ASSOCIATION of Is

RAILROAD PASSENGERS Coming
To

Denver
This
October...

;The National Association of Railroad Passengers
Is Holding Its 2016 Citizen's Advocacy Conference
In Denver - Friday & Saturday, October 14 - 15, 2016

Friday Evening Will Feature A Networking Reception
At Denver Union Station 6:30pm - 8:30pm

Saturday's Program At The Embassy Suites Downtown
Will Offer Keynote Presentations And Panels Of Interest
To All Public Transportation & Smart Growth Advocates...
Topics Will Include...
- How Can Freight & Passenger Rail Effectively Share Corridors
- Is Transit-Oriented Development The Answer?
- Solving The Infrastructure Conundrum; The $300 Billion Elephant In The Room
- A Sneak Peak At The Future Of U.S. Passenger Rail In 2025 & Beyond
- How To Fulfill High-Speed Rail's Promise
- Engaging Young Users In Shaping The Systems They Will Need
- Rail Opportunities For Colorado & The Front Range

Open To The Public!

Visit www.narprail.org For More Information & To Register




